
Flood Risk Notification 

Dear Residents, 

We are writing to inform you about the potential risk of flooding in our area. Due to recent 

weather forecasts predicting heavy rainfall and the rising water levels, we urge all residents to 

take necessary precautions. 

Please consider the following safety measures: 

• Stay informed by monitoring local news and weather updates. 

• Have an emergency kit prepared with essential supplies. 

• Identify a safe evacuation route in case of extreme flooding. 

• Move valuables and important documents to higher ground. 

We recommend everyone to remain vigilant and prepared. The safety of our community is our 

top priority. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

[Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 


